
 

Department	of	Public	Safety	
	

OFFICE	OF	THE	COMMISSIONER	
	

5700 East Tudor Road 
Anchorage, Alaska 99507-1225 

 Main: 907.269.4542 
Fax: 907.269.4543 

 
150 3rd Street 

PO Box 111200 
Juneau, Alaska 99811-1200 

Main: 907.465.4322 
Fax: 907.465.4362 

March 1, 2021  
 
The Honorable Jonathan Kreiss-Tomkins 
Chair, House State Affairs Committee  
Alaska State Senate  
Alaska State Capitol  
Juneau, AK 99801 
 
 
Dear Representative Kreiss-Tomkins:  
 
I am writing to request a hearing in the House State Affairs Committee for House Bill (HB) 106 
Missing Persons Under 21 Years Old at your earliest convenience.  
 
With this request, I am providing the following documents associated with HB 106:  
 

 HB 106 (Version 32-GH1581\A)  
 Governor Dunleavy’s Transmittal Letter  
 HB 106 Sectional Analysis (32-GH1581\A)  

 Fiscal Notes from the following departments: 
o  Department of Public Safety 
o Department of Health & Social Services  

 
The legislative liaison for the Department of Public Safety, Randi Breager, will work with you to 
answer questions, coordinate testimony, and generally facilitate the bill’s consideration in the House 
State Affairs Committee. Ms. Breager may be reached at 907-269-5618. 
 
Thank you for your consideration of this request.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Kelly Howell 
Interim Commissioner  
 

cc: Miles Baker, Legislative Director, Office of Governor Mike Dunleavy 


